
 

The LAST newsletter for 2020. Looking back 

on the year, it has been full of emotions, sad-

ness that the children have missed out on so 

much, pride in our achievement of getting 

through the year and as I talked about on 

presentation day, hope to look forward to a 

brighter 2021. Thank you so much to all the 

staff this year for navigating through the 

rough waters of COVID. It certainly has been 

a bumpy ride! Thank you to all the parents 

who have supported the school and under-

stood what we have had to do to keep every-

one safe. It has been much appreciated! 

Our presentation day was wonderful to 

see., especially the drumming! How amaz-

ing the children were, keeping the rhythm 

and beat throughout the song. A big thank 

you to Ms Eyb for her fantastic musical 

ability to teach the children music. Some-

time in the next week Ms Hughes will be 

putting up a recording of both sessions of 

presentation day for everyone to view. 

Thank you Ms Hughes! 

Reports went home on Wednesday and if 

you would like to talk to your child’s 

teacher over the phone please just ring 

the school and the teacher will ring you 

back.  

To finish the year, year six will be going 

on their end of year excursion on 

Tuesday to Tree Tops. Have a wonder-

ful day year six! 

Water Fun Day 

A note for the water fun day next 

Wednesday  was sent home this week. 

Could you please sign it and send it 

back in by Tuesday. Remember each 

child will need their own water pistol. 

We will not be able to share. 

The first day of school for children in 

years 1-6 is Friday 29th January, so we 

will see you all then! Kindergarten start 

on Monday 1st February. 

We wish all the year six families who 

are leaving the school all the best for 

the coming years– Noah, Ashleigh and 

Erin, Jake, Ruben, Blade. 

To all our amazing families have a 

special Christmas with all your 

family and a fun holiday with your 

children. 

Carolyn and Staff.        

Principal’s Report 
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2020 

Term 4 

 

Week 10 

Tuesday 15th  Decem-
ber 

Yr 6 Tree Tops excur-
sion 

Wednesday 16th De-
cember 

K-6 Fun Day 

Last day of term 

 

2021 

Term 1 

 

Week 1 

Wednesday 27th Janu-
ary 

Teachers return to 
school 

Friday 29th January 

Students return to 
school 

 

 

School News 

Congratulations to our Prime 

Minister, Macaily, our Deputy 

Prime Minister, Maya  and our 

ministers Lucy and Narliah for 

2021. We look forward to a 

great year! 
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Remember our 4  bees: 

Be caring,  

Be respectful,   

Be responsible and Be 

Fair 

Positive behaviour for learning 

S T R O U D  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  

Please remember to send fruit or 

vegetables to school for our fruit 

break every day. 

Birthdays 

At our presentation day we recognised students for their achievements and 

for their citizenship. All children received a book voucher for their award. 

Congratulations everyone! 

Term 4 Week 10 

Monday Walk 

Tuesday Dance 

Wednesday  Water fun day 

 

School Sport Activities 

Happy Birthdays in December to Lily 

9/12, Ruben 16/12, Will Pr 21/12, Lucy 

25/12, Payton 27/12, Evie 27/12, Holly 

30/12 and Abbi 31/12. 

Happy Birthday in January to Noah 9/1, 

Callum and Jeremy 11/1, Sienna 14/1, 

Narliah 25/1 and Will Per 31/1. 

Community Information 

attached: 

 School canteen 

manager position 

 Tennis Club social 

Our achievement award 

winners– Thomas, Chelsea, 

Brianna, Bohdi, Finley, Will 

and Charlotte. Lucy was 

absent. 

Our citizenship award 

winners– Lucas, Joseph, 

Maya, Brock, Charlie, Will 

Per and Jesse. Sienna was 

absent. 
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